
From: Craig Jenkins
To: Dadamo, Dorene@Waterboards
Subject: Water Grab
Date: Saturday, November 12, 2016 9:07:09 AM

Dear Ms DAdamo,
   I read that you are from a farming background. Please listen to the pleas of the farmers of
the Central Valley. Please listen to the board members of TID and MID who have been
managing our water and electrical power for many years. I know that the salmon and delta are
important. This water situation is very drastic. The timing of water and power needs help keep
our water and electricity available to us, who pay for it. 
 
   Please listen to those who know the our needs of this area.
 
                                      Sincerely,
                                      Peggy Jenkin

Public Comment
2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED

Deadline: 1/17/17 12:00 noon
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